One of many reasons to join SHRM
Recently, a major retailer agreed to pay $1,011,413 in overtime back wages to 596 employees nationwide after the U.S. Department of Labor found that the company violated overtime and recordkeeping provisions of the federal Fair Labor Standards Act.  The U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) estimates that as many as 70 percent of employers aren’t in compliance with the FLSA in some material way.

Do you have questions about which pay practices might violate the FLSA?  Or, do you have questions about when overtime is due?  SHRM’s HR Knowledge Advisors can help with these and other HR-related questions. 

If you decide to join SHRM, you can request assistance from the Knowledge Center by using the online form available at www.shrm.org/hrinfo or call an advisor between 8:30 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. ET Monday through Friday.

AND LIVE CHAT IS BACK!  You can access this option, available Monday – Friday from 10 am- 2 pm, ET, by Clicking here. 
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